August 31, 2015

Mr. Max Bricka
Director/Purchasing Agent
901 S. Austin Ave.
Georgetown, Texas 78626

Subject: Recommendation for [FB 1507-002 - MBGF In Place
After reviewing all of the pertinent information, RHB Construction, submitted the lowest and
best offer for the IFB 1507-002 — MBGF In Place. I recommend to the Williamson County

Commissioner's Court that they award RHB Construction as the primary vendor.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

d ; ;JM"
J. Terron Evertson, P.E.

Director of Road and Bridge



